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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

It was so exciting to see everyone at our 

October decorators meeting which officially begins 

our decorating season. So many of you make all the 

gluing, clipping and snipping part of your holiday 

tradition and we look forward to seeing you at the 

float barn again this year! 

November 1st is the kickoff for our float 

design contest for our 2023 float. We are required 

to register our design by the third week in February 

to insure we are approved for the float we have 

chosen. All high school students who live in 

Torrance are eligible to enter the contest Design 

ideas include a simple sketch which must be 

received by the Association by 8:00 p.m. on Friday, 

January 21, 2022. We are looking forward to all the 

wonderful creations from our students. More 

information on the contest and the entry forms can 

be found on our website. 

The holiday season is fast approaching so 

please remember we are part of Amazon Smile, the 

charitable arm of Amazon.  TRFA receives 0.5% of 

your purchase, so please make sure you have the  

Torrance Rose Float Association marked as your 

charity when you shop.  Also 10,000 Villages 

located in Redondo Beach and San Pedro will 

donate 15% of your purchase to the Torrance Rose 

Float Association at the time of purchase.  No need 

to have a flyer, just mention our name!  

Additionally, you may order on line and again,

mention TRFA.  Please be sure if you do order on 

line that you order from the Redondo Beach Store 

at www.tenthousandvillagesredondo.com 

Reminder to all ~ please make sure your 

membership is current, so you can join 

us during the holidays as we bring the 2022 City of 

Torrance Rose Float to life. 

Wishing each and every one of you a very Happy 

Thanksgiving!  See you soon!  

Bev 



November Decorator’s Meeting 

Our final decorator’s meeting will be held on 

Thursday November 18th in the Civic Center 

Library meeting room. The meeting will start at 

7PM. This is a great time to come and learn how 

you can participate, what to wear, transportation, 

and other pertinent information. The 2022 Board of 

Directors will be elected, and TRFA 2022 

merchandise will be available.   

It’s Not Too Early for 2022 

Parade Tickets! 
If you want to be there in person to see the Parade 

and our beautiful float, don’t forget that TRFA will 

have a parade package again this year. The package 

includes bus transportation from Wilson Park to the 

parade and back, grandstand seating, parade 

program and a bottle of water. Tickets are $130.00 

per person. We have 50 tickets and when they’re 

gone, they’re gone! Don’t miss out. See the contact 

section for our email and hotline number. 

2023 Float Design Contest Theme 

We are excited to announce the Float Design 

contest for the City of Torrance entry in the 2023 

Tournament of Roses Parade.  The contest is open 

to all high school students in Torrance and will run 

from November 1st, 2021 - January 24th, 2022.  

Tournament has given us this hint about the 2023 

theme that celebrates turning a corner. Whether that 

corner is actual—like the one at the famous turn 

onto Colorado Boulevard, signaling the parade’s 

start, or figurative like the unlimited potential that 

each new year brings—we all enjoy the opportunity 

of a fresh start.  

Turning a corner means rising above – alone, or 

with friends, family, and community, – it means 

realizing dreams and pursuing possibility. This year, 

as we turn the corner together, we share in the hope, 

beauty, and joy of what 2023 will bring. 

The actual theme title will not be officially 

announced until late January 2022.  

AMAZON SMILE AND TRFA! 

Staying at home and ordering things on line?  

Shopping on Amazon?  You can support TRFA.  

Bookmark this link and all your eligible shopping 

will benefit Torrance Rose Float Association.  It’s 

that easy! http://smile.amazon.com/ch/37-1647454 

TRFA Needs Your Help 

Supporting our float is a year‐round endeavor.  Here 

are some of the ways you can help.  

• Community Outreach

• Fundraising

• Help with decorating week tasks

• Obtaining Donations

• Preserving Association History

• Computer entry

• Helping at events

• Newsletter

• Publicity

• Other

Email us your Name and Phone number and

what you want to help out with to:

info@torrancerosefloat.org or

call us at 310-618-6825.

Save the Date  

November 18, 2021 

7PM. Decorators Meeting Library Meeting 

Room at Katy Geissert Library at 3301 

Torrance Blvd. 

November 13th & 14th 

 Craftman's Guild Craft Fair 

December 26 – 30, 2021.  

Decorators Week at Fiesta Parade Floats 

February 6, 2022  

Celebration Dinner Toyota Meeting Hall 

http://smile.amazon.com/ch/37-1647454


Pasadena Tournament of Roses® 

Announces 2022 Rose Queen® 

Nadia Chung 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 



 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 
 

Torrance Rose Float Association                                                    

4733 Torrance Blvd., #234                                              

Torrance, CA 90503  

CONTACT INFO   

Phone: (310) 618-2425  

Email:  info@torrancerosefloat.org  

Website:  www.torrancerosefloat.org  

Facebook:   https://www.facebook.com          

 torrancerosefloatassociation/  

Twitter:  @RoseFloat 

https://www.facebook.com/

